
Windsor Charter Township 
Board of Trustees, Special Meeting 

December 19, 2014 held at the office of  
Windsor Charter Township 

  
 

The meeting was called to order by Supervisor Butler at 4:40 pm.   
Present:  Butler, Blair, Braman, Dailey, Kandler, Myers and Piper.  
Present:  Applicant of Rezoning request, Marilyn Lahr.  
 
Discussion was held on the rezoning recommendation of the Planning Commission.  
Blair moved and Braman seconded to approve the rezoning recommendation of the  

Planning Commission.  Passed:  7-0.  

 

A resolution was offered by Dailey and supported by Blair to change the zoning of 

properties 080-009-200-075-00, 080-009-200-080-00, 080-009-200-030-00 from A-1 to B-2;  

also to change the zoning of property 080-009-200-070-00 from B-1 to B-2.  

Roll call taken:  

Butler:  Aye   Braman:  Aye  

Dailey: Aye   Myers:  Aye  

Kandler:  Aye  Piper:   Aye  

Blair:   Aye  

 

Ayes:  7 Nays:  0 Absent:  0   Passed:  7-0 

 

Resolution adopted:  December 19, 2014 at 5 pm.  

 

Discussion was held on the Special Use Permit that was approved by the Planning Commission, 
with conditions.  Marilyn Layr, owner of PBML, explained that the properties will be used for  
a Compressed Natural Gas fueling station. 
 
Hear Public Present:  None  
 
With no further business Braman moved and Blair seconded to adjourn the meeting at 

5:10 pm.   

 

        Marceal J. Dailey, Clerk  
        Windsor Charter Township 


